
                                 

3rd Floor Abimbola House, 24, Abimbola Way, Isolo Industrial Estate, Isolo, Lagos, Nigeria. 

 

We write to commend you for the high quality standards of our various brands being produced in your 

factory since 2005. You company has enjoyed good rating four our Regulators which has resulted in 

certain special concession which are reserved for only top-rating manufacturer in terms of quality 

standards. 

As a dependent supplier, our partnership with you over the years  has further reinforced our company’s 

motto “Quality and Affordability”  the symbol of our pride in the Nigeria Pharmaceutical Sector; hence 

we encourage you to keep it up. 

 

Wale Oyenuga 
Managing Director 
 

 

 

 

Satra Plaza, Plot No. 19-20, Sector – 19 D, Palm Beach Road, Vashi, Navi Mumbai 400703. 

 
It was your persistent support and hard work that has given us fruitful result eventually. On behalf 
of LAVINA PHARMACEUTICALS PVT LTD we would like to thank you for your good service for last 
Eight years. 
 
Thank you for your contributions to the Company . You are a valuable supplier for LAVINA 
PHARMACEUTICALS PVT LTD. 
 
 
Jagdish Singh D Sawant 
Managing Director 
 

 

 

 



  

 

Sana’a, Republic of Yemen 

 
I am writing this letter to extend our satisfaction for our business with BPL. Thanks to all BPL 
team presided by Mr. Bharat Desai for their continuous support and responsiveness.  
 
Together, we have succeeded registering BPL with Yemen MOH plus a number of products. 
Special thank goes to the regulatory team who saves no effort to provide all required 
documents.  
 
On behalf of Asiana Pharma, Yemen, I would like to express our satisfaction for our business 

with BPL. 

 
Dr. ABulwahab AL-Aromi  
General Manager 


